
INDIGENIZING YOUR
CURRICULUM 
FACULTY WORKSHOP

Join Dr. Kaitlin Reed and the Native
American Studies department for a
two-part workshop on anti-colonial
curriculum development for Cal Poly
Humboldt faculty. We’ll have work
sessions, guest presentations from
Native American Studies faculty, and
share curricula feedback with each
other.

MAY 13-14, 2024
1-5 PM
BSS 508 

WORKSHOP DETAILS

ARE YOU A FACULTY MEMBER WHO’D LIKE TO INCORPORATE
INDIGENOUS AND DECOLONIAL SCHOLARSHIP INTO YOUR
CURRICULA?

Register at https://tinyurl.com/indigenizecurriculum, 
or by scanning this QR code:


